
Dear EACC Members, 
Here are the updates for April 24, 2015: 
  
Negotiations start on May 4, 2015.  Thank you to everyone who responded to the Negotiations survey, who came 
to the Negotiations Committee meetings, and who has sent in concerns and suggestions. 
  
Teacher Appreciation Week is May 4-9, 2015 and Teacher Appreciation Day is May 5, 2015.  The EACC has the 
following Teacher Appreciation Week Activities Planned for members only: 

·      Monday, May 4th – Ice Cream Social at Cold Stone Creamery in Waldorf from 3-7 PM 
·      Tuesday, May 5th – Teacher Night at the James E. Richmond Science Center from 5-8 PM 
·      Thursday, May 7th – Happy Hour at Martini’s from 3-7 PM 
·      Saturday, may 9th – Scavenger Hunt 9 AM - 1 PM (beginning at the EACC office at 8:30 AM) 
·      Saturday, May 9th – EACC Family Picnic at Gilbert Run Park from 1-5PM 

There will be flyers sent out closer to each event with event details. 
  
The Democratic Central Committee's Truman-Kennedy Dinner Fundraiser and Awards Banquet will be Friday, 
May 22, 2015, from 6-9 p.m. at the Waldorf Jaycees Center. The keynote speaker will be Michael Busch, Maryland 
House Speaker.   
  
Tickets are $55 if tickets are purchased by May 1st, then the price goes up.  I am planning on going.  If you 
are interested in going, please let me know and we will arrange to get your check so you can get the lower 
price.  I'll send them all in together.  Checks should be made payable to CCDCC. Please let me know if you are 
interested by email at lmclaughlin@mseanea.org 
  
Please mark your calendars for May 20, 2015 for the Commissioners’ Budget Hearing.  We want to fill the 
auditorium! The Commissioners need to see us in mass, asking for their support. Stay tuned for more information 
and times! 
  
Have a great weekend! 
  
Linda McLaughlin 
President, Education Association of Charles County 
105 Centennial St, Suite H 
La Plata, MD 20646 
(office) 301.392.0150 
(fax) 301.392.0151 
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